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Feedback Survey 
We value your feedback and would love to hear your thoughts on our monthly newsletter. Please take a few 
minutes to complete this survey. Your responses will be anonymous and will help us improve our content and 
better serve our readers. 

1. How often do you read our newsletter? 

 Every issue 

 Most issues 

 Occasionally 

 Rarely 

 Never 
2. How would you rate the overall quality of our newsletter? 

 Excellent 

 Good 

 Average 

 Poor 
3. What do you like most about our newsletter? (Select all that apply) 

 Content quality 

 Variety of topics 

 Design and layout 

 Frequency 

 Other (please specify): ____________________________________________________________ 
4. What topics are you most interested in? (Select all that apply) 

 SES Volunteers Association news 

 SES unit news and celebrations 

 SES volunteer recognition 

 Upcoming events 

 Training and process updates 

 Health and wellbeing information 

 Looking back on SES Heritage  

 Other (please specify): ______________________ 
5. How do you feel about the length of our newsletter? 

 Too long 

 Just right 

 Too short 
6. How would you rate the design and layout of our newsletter? 

 Excellent 

 Good 

 Average 

 Poor 
7. Do you have any suggestions for improving our newsletter? 

 Yes (please specify): ______________________________________________________________ 

 No 
8. Do you recommend our newsletter to others? 

 Yes – because:___________________________________________________________________ 

 No  – because:___________________________________________________________________ 
9. Any additional comments or feedback? 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for your time and feedback! 

Return your completed survey to sesva.office@ses-wa.asn.au 
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